Pravina Attwala

Subject: FW: [External] CONS.22.V.0093 (B015/22) - York Region Condition

From: Wong, Justin <Justin.Wong@york.ca>

Sent: November-14-22 4:14 PM

To: Pravina Attwala <Pravina.Attwala@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] CONS.22.V.0093 (B015/22) - York Region Condition

Hi Pravina,

York Region have reviewed the above noted consent application and have no issue with the severance. However, the
Region requires:

1. Confirmation of Servicing Allocation

“Prior to approval of the consent application, the Region requests that the City of Vaughan confirm through
email that adequate water supply and sewage capacity has been allocated for the proposed new lot.”

Regards,

Our working hours may be different. Please do not feel obligated to reply outside of your scheduled working hours. Let’s work together
to help foster healthy work-life boundaries.

Justin Wong, MCIP, RPP | Planner, Planning and Economic Development Branch, Corporate Services Department
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